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November 19,2010 

Ocean Munds-Dry 
Attorney for Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 
Holland & Hart, LLP 
110 North Guadalupe, Suite 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 

Re: Request for Extension of Commencement of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation Acid Gas 
Injection Operations Pursuant to Order No. R-l3201 

Dear Ms Munds-Dry: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received your letter of November 18, 2010, regarding the 
above referenced subject on November 18, 2010. The OCD has reviewed your request and 
hereby extends the date for the commencement of the acid gas injection operations into the 
injection well on or before November 30, 2011. 

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Ezeanyim at (505)-476-3467. 

I Director 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division District Office - Aztec 
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